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From: University Wide Notices
Sent: Tuesday, May 13, 2014 11:13 AM
To: University Wide Notices
Subject: Ferris-Grand Rapids Experiencing Power Outage, No Phone Service (May 13, 2014)

The offices of Ferris State University-Grand Rapids are currently experiencing a power outage and, as a result, are 
without phone service. The staff has remained onsite awaiting the return of both the lights and phones. 
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